LAST WEEK THE GOVERNOR’S COMMITTEE RELEASED ITS REPORT. THEY RECOMMEND—

1. State Police by means of \énlarging highway pa-
trol and giving 1t general police powers.

9. State control over local police and sheriffs.

3. Require all places selling 3.2 beer to quit selling
soft drinks, candy, food, and ice cream unless
it 1s sold in a completely separate room.

ONE OF THE MEMBERS OF THIS “GOVERNOR’S LAW ENFORCEMENT COMMITTEE” IS OUR
OWN BENTON COUNTY REPRESENTATIVE WALTER ROGOSHESKE.

IT LOOKS LIKE HE WON’T BE SATISFIED UNTIL WE ARE ALL IN JAIL OR UNTIL THE STATE IS
OPERATED UNDER, PROHIBITION AND BLUE LAWS,

DO YOU WANT THI s?

THIS IS WHAT ROGOSHESKE IS RECOMMENDING!

Use your vote to stop this. man from returning to the 1949

|eg|s|aturel - WHY ELECT A MAN WHO IS SELLING BENTON COUNTY PEOPLE
DOWN THE RIVER? WE FOUGHT A WAR TO DEFEAT THIS KIND OF GOVERNMENT!

(Prepared and issued by, United Veterans’ Committee)



